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MEMORANDUM FOR: Diablo Canyon Piping Peer Review Panel

FROM: Richard H. Vollmer, Director
Division of Engineering

SUBJECT: COMPLETION OF PIPING REVIEW ACTIVITIES FOR DIABLO
CANYON

In addition to the actions noted in my other memo of June 29, I will
need your draft SER by July 6 in the best possible form you can provide.
If there remain issues outstanding at that time, please identify them.

These SERs will be provided to ACRS in anticipation of a possible ACRS
review during the week of July 9-13. If this takes place many of you
will be asked to attend.
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Richard H. Vollmer, Director
Division of Engineering
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cc: H. Denton
D. Eisenhut
J. Martin, R-V
T. Bishop, R-V
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